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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE – MEETING SNAPSHOT 
Here’s a brief overview of the key decisions made and matters discussed by the Student Representative Committee 
on 18 September 2017. 

Overview 
The full minutes of this meeting will also be on the website once they are ratified at the next meeting of the SRC 
(this will be held on 19 October 2017).  The minutes are the formal record of the decisions made by the SRC, but the 
outline below gives you an overview of the important issues dealt with at the latest meeting. 

Decisions made by the SRC 
The SRC made the following decisions: 

• MQ Deadly Ball: The Student Representative Committee allocated an additional $2,500 to the MQ Deadly 
Ball 2017 event. 

• Student Awards Night 2017: The Student Representative Committee contributed $10,000 to the Student 
Group Awards Night 2017 after-party event.  

• Mental Health Week (1o October 2017): The Student Representative Committee supported participation 
and presence during the Mental Health Week and allocated $5,000 to SRC activities. 

Other Matters 

SRC also noted: 

• a presentation by the Indigenous Support Services team Leader. Members are encouraged to visit the 
Indigenous Support Office at W3A; 

• updates from the Sub-Committees; 

• members are to encourage student groups and Equity and Diversity (E&D) collectives to submit funding 
applications for the rest of the 2017 year by 1 October 2017 for consideration by the SRC; and 

• SRC Sub-Committees and E&D representatives are encouraged to send the Treasurer anticipated funding 
applications/ budgetary needs for 2018 as part of the budget forecasting for next year by October 2017; 

• MUSE will also open on weekends from 3 October 2017; 
• MQ Sex Week event on 3 – 6 October 2017 (to participate in this event, contact here); and 
• changes to SRC and Sub-Committee membership. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/341186809667482/?ref=br_rs

